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Haruto Iwata, Managing Director, Fujifilm India talks about how the company is contributing in this fight against 
COVID-19

“We all are witnessing an unprecedented and difficult time of our lives due to COVID-19 global pandemic. As Mumbai battles 
the highest number of coronavirus cases in India, we wanted to show our support to the healthcare professionals and salute 
these health warriors for stepping up for the country selflessly. Committed to work together with the people of India in this 
hour of difficulty, we have introduced measures to ensure adequate protective equipment and masks are available for 
healthcare specialists and associated workforce present on the front lines. At Fujifilm, we believe it’s time for all of us to come 
together and protect the humanity by acting responsibly and by doing what we can do to prevent further spread  of COVID-19.

In addition, the company is installing Computed Radiology, Digital Radiology systems and imagers across isolation wards at 
hospitals to ensure effective monitoring and controlling the disease outbreaks. These technologies will empower clinicians to 
improve efficiency and expedite the early diagnosis of the disease."

Haruto Iwata, Managing Director, Fujifilm India

https://www.biospectrumindia.com

